
 

 

Notice of Estrays 
August 6, 2020 

 

On August 6th 2020 I Sgt. Aubrey Harper #219 had a 
White Brahma Bull picked up on CR 227 that had 

estrayed on the road. The cowboy roped the bull and 
hauled him to the Gulf Coast Livestock Auction Barn in 

Alice for safe keeping. The bull has yellow tags in his ears. 
If the owner is not found  by 8-25-20 the  bull will be 

sold. 
 

 

Sgt. Aubrey Harper #219 
Livestock Investigator 

Jim Wells County Sheriff Office 


